


Madam Chair and members of the working group:
 
Please accept my attached supplemental comments following your December 12, 2019, meeting in Los
Altos.
 
In my testimony that evening I referenced my oral Comments from a May 2018 meeting of the Board in
La Honda. After the meeting in Los Altos I remembered that many of you were not present at the earlier
meeting to hear my comments regarding the Pond that existed east of the Red Barn. I thought I would
take this opportunity to provide you with a copy of my testimony and pertinent excerpts from the two
District Commissioned Historical reports that support the assertions made in my testimony.
 
It is my hope that you will understand the equal importance of the Pond Restoration while continuing to
preserve the historical Red Barn and surrounding property.
 
Thank You
 
Robert Dooley






















